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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are probably all aware ‘World Book Day’ is fast approaching and is taking place on Thursday 7th 

March. 

 

Due to a number of events taking place next week we have decided that we will not be dressing up for 

World Book Day this year and have decided that classes will embark on different activities throughout the 

week, to celebrate reading for pleasure. Not only will these activities revolve around World Book Day but 

will also support the work we are doing this year around developing a love of reading for all children. Each 

class will have a session next week when children are invited to bring in and share a favourite book but these 

sessions will be organised and communicated to the children (and you) by teachers, depending on their 

plans.  

 

To ensure everyone is involved in developing a love of reading, we would also like to start a book swap shelf 

for parents and carers in school. If people have a book or 2 they would like to add to a ‘book swap’ shelf 

that would be great. The idea is that people can bring in a book that they have finished, add it to the shelf 

and they take another they would like to read. 

 

For those of you who may be disappointed not to have a dressing up day for World Book Day please do not 

worry. There are a couple of events that will be taking place this term, giving children an opportunity to 

dress up and this year we are going to base our Art’s Week theme around reading and will incorporate a 

dressing up day into that week instead. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Vicki Brown 

Head of School 
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